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I am a multi-sport enthusiast who enjoys everything that the town of Blue Mountains has to offer. The only thing
missing is a proper indoor tennis facility. The number of letters supporting this proposal is undeniable! There is a
broad cross-section of residents advocating for better recreational infrastructure. The demand and sheer volume of
support reflects genuine community need for year round play.

Monterra is not a tennis facility and should not be referred to as one. It is absolutely sub-standard as an indoor
facility. It is a conference center. Tennis is an afterthought there, not a priority. This proposal is about building a
dedicated facility where tennis is not treated as secondary.

The proposed Tees Please location is a natural fit. It will serve not only TBM but the broader South Georgian Bay
region, hence boosting the facility’s viability.

Lastly, Canada is lagging behind other leading tennis nations when it comes to indoor court access. We should not
allow our extreme climate to dictate what sports we can and cannot play. We have access to technology and
expertise at our disposal to make this happen. There is no reason why communities like ours cannot deliver a proper
facility.

Let’s start giving genuine credence to the local demand and take action on a project that has demonstrated consistent
and significant public backing.

Melisa Sandrock
Town of Blue Mountain Resident
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